
Please be advised that the uniform shop will be open, by appointment only, on Tuesday 
15 December 2020, between 8am and 12 noon.   
 

To book an appointment, please contact JFE (Jenny Franklin Enterprises) on 9204 1701 
or email sales@jfe.net.au.  When booking your appointment, please let the ladies know 
how many children will be trying on uniforms, as appointments will be in 20 minute time 
slots.   

Entry will be via Gate 7, you will be admitted for your appointment by a member of the 

JFE staff. 

There will be another opening in January 2021, which will be dependent on COVID-19 WA 
Health Department guidelines at that time.  Further details of the January 2021 opening 
times will be communicated later this term, via SeeSaw. 
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